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TOWN OF LEDYARD 

Department of Land Use and Planning 
Elizabeth J. Burdick, Director 

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 

Telephone: (860) 464-3215, Fax: (860) 464-0098 

Email: planner@ledyardct.org 

 

 

 
VIA EMAIL: referral@seccog.org 

 

June 10, 2024 

 

Amanda Kennedy, Executive Director 

Southeastern CT Council of Governments  

5 Connecticut Avenue 

Norwich, CT 06360 

 

RE: SECCOG Referral - PZ#24-7ZRA – Application of Eric Treaster for Amendments 

to Various Sections of the Ledyard Zoning Regulations  

 

Dear Ms. Kennedy: 

 

The Ledyard Planning & Zoning Commission, at its June 13, 2024 Regular Meeting, will receive 

the above-referenced application for proposed amendments to the Ledyard Zoning Regulations.   

 

In accordance with C.G.S §8-3b, attached please find a copy of the application and proposed 

zoning text regulation amendments for your review and comment.  A public hearing will be 

scheduled for no earlier than July 10, 2024 to allow the statutory 30-day time period for any written 

comments.  Comments submitted before the public hearing will be read into the record.    

 

Please contact me with any questions.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.   

 
 

Sincerely,  

Liz Burdick 

Director of Land Use & Planning for  

Ledyard Planning & Zoning Commission 

 

 
C: Eric Treaster, Applicant  

Application File 
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